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HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Letter 4 January 7th, 2020 

Dear Children,   

It has been a day for wrapping up warm and keeping cosy. Not much chance of either 

of those things in school- so you can be thankful you are at home! ‘Increased 

ventilation’ means even three jumpers are not keeping out the cold, I am now in my 

coat as well. I have so many layers I am surprised my hands can 

move across this keyboard and if you pushed me I would probably 

roll like a ball down the corridor!  

I look like Piglet from Piglet’s Big Movie, after Piglet has been 

bathed and brushed- just less pink! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am joking children, before any of you start to worry! 
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There has been lots of hard work going on in school today. And I have been receiving 

lots of fantastic emails from Home Learners. 

 

Well done to Ethan in Cherry class. He has 

been researching the rainforest and has 

written lots of facts. He tried incredibly hard to 

keep all his writing neat. In English lessons he 

has been studying Apostrophes and he loved 

the online video tutorials. Very proud of you 

Ethan, you are showing true Heyhouses determination to do your best. Keep it up! 

 

 

Bethany in Year 3 must have 

known my assembly would have 

Butterflies in it and sent me this 

lovely shape poem yesterday.  

Rainbow Butterflies – what 

more could anyone want for a 

beautiful display. 
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Isla in Year 5 

completed her Prayer 

hand activity to an 

exceptionally high 

standard. It is very 

beautiful and the 

ideas included in it are 

inspiring.  

I love the lines,  

‘Spring is coming and 

We are always 

encompassed by 

Love.’ 

Actually, it is all 

excellent, the 

beginning made me 

smile, ‘Today, 

breathe.’ 

A great line for 

Lockdown Britain. We 

all need to take a big 

breath and be calm. 

All will be well. 

Well done Isla! 

 

Thank you to everyone who has been sending me photographs and messages. 

I am so glad you are joining me on this special Lockdown Journey in Letters. 

I have a question for you all. 

If you could travel by any form of transport which exists in the world, what would it 

be? A sports car, hot air balloon, superfast aeroplane, fighter jet, motorbike, space 

rocket, boat, hovercraft…. The list goes on! 

Maybe you will invent a new method of transport in the future. 
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Oscar in Year 2 has sent me 

photographs of his science 

activities. 

 

 

 

 

You are looking like a real scientist. 

Is that Lava you are making for your Volcano?  

Or are you mixing a strange concoction to be used 

on an unsuspecting Auntie? 

Keep up the good work! 

I am having lots of emails telling me how you are helping at home and helping brothers 

and sisters with their work.  

Thank you children that is kind and just what I expect from Heyhouses children. 

 

When you are all in school I get an understanding of topics you enjoy. I know History 

Topics are often your favourites. Year 3 have loved their Roman Topic and we will have 

Roman day in school at some point, as I have promised. 
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Amelia in Year 3 had a trial run of Roman day at her home in a very smart costume.  

James has been busy with his home learning too, and had some help from his big 

brother. Keep it up children! 

 

Tomorrow I will record a Celebration Assembly, if 

you think you have been very good children tell 

your Mums and Dads to send your name to me, 

via MyEd or email with a simple ‘Well done!’ You 

can send me more information if you want! I will 

do a Celebration Assembly each week – so aim for 

next week if this hasn’t gone too well. 

Remember, be patient and let’s do things safely. 

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and keep washing your hands. 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 

Be on your guard; stand firm in the faith; be courageous; be strong. 

1 Corinthians 16 v13 


